Points of Excellence
2018 - 2019

The Southeastern telecourse, “Earth and Space Science 102,” has been recognized with two national
Telly Awards. The course is produced by the Southeastern Channel and was honored at the 39th annual
Telly Awards with Bronze Tellys for “Editing” and “Use of Graphics.”

For the seventh consecutive year, Southeastern Louisiana University has been named a Military Friendly

School.

Lions Connected, a Southeastern Department of Teaching and Learning program that provides
personalized, post-secondary educational experiences for individuals with intellectual disabilities, was
named the Exemplary Program for Vocational Training and Transition from the American Council on

Rural Special Education (ACRES).

Southeastern’s Sustainability Center has been recognized by the Environmental Leadership Program
national organization for its pollution prevention and commitment to environmental protection.

Southeastern’s public radio station KSLU has received a Communicator Award of Distinction from the
Academy of Interactive and Visual Arts for its long running program “Rock School.”

Southeastern Magazine was recently honored with a Merit Award in the 34th Annual Educational
Advertising Awards, sponsored by Higher Ed Marketing’s Higher Education Marketing Report.
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Points of Excellence
2018 - 2019 (continued)

The Southeastern Doctor of Nursing Practice Program has been recognized by the Louisiana Nurses
Foundation as the Nursing School of the Year in Advanced Practice.

Northwestern Mutual donated $100,000 to Southeastern’s Professional Sales Program to help fund a
state-of-the-art training room for students.

Southeastern received a generous donation to fund a new high-tech computer lab from Envoc, a web and
mobile software design, development and application-hosting firm based in Baton Rouge, with a second
location in Hammond. The lab will be named Envoc Innovation Lab.

The Big Event saw a record number of volunteers, comprised of students, faculty, and alumni this year.
In 2019, there were 1,000 volunteers participating in the event.

This year, Southeastern was proud to open two new dorms, Ascension Hall and Twelve Oaks Hall,
which are powered in part by geothermal energy. The hybrid geothermal system pumps heat from the
ground into the dorms when it is cold, and the process reverses when it is warm. These dorms are just
one step in Southeastern’s grand plan to create a more sustainable and eco-friendly campus.
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